Japanese Government Support to Census, 2017
The Japanese Government represented by the Representative Office of Japan to the Palestinian Authority contributed to support the Population, Housing and Establishments Census 2017 that will be carried out by the Palestinian Central Bureau of Statistics (PCBS) through providing a financial support to purchase 500 tablets to utilize in the implementation of the census.  The President of PCBS and the National Director of the Census Ms. Ola Awad expressed her sincere gratitude to the Government of Japan and Mr. Takeshi Okubo; Ambassador for the Palestinian Affairs as well as indicating that such support is significant to ensure the production of highly qualified data from such crucial national project. 
